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Jean-Jacques Rousseau was a Genevan philosopher, writer and
composer. His political philosophy influenced the progress of
the Enlightenment throughout Europe, as well as aspects of the
French Revolution and the development of modern .. In October
, Hume's version of the quarrel was translated into French
and.
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1 J.-J. Rousseau, CEuvres completes (Paris: Gallimard, ),. I,
p. 2 Arthur M. Voltaire had left France for his stay in
Germany. On th next day after this.
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There was something about what, and the way, he wrote and how
he acted with others that contributed to his being on the
receiving end of strong, and sometimes malicious, attacks by
people like Voltaire. The Discourse on Inequality aroused
Voltaire's sincere interest view the page: Discourse on
Inequality. They commended the emerging bourgeois class, and
placed much stock in its instincts for self-preservation and
self-interest, and in its scientific, meritocratic spirit.
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Rousseau's writings perhaps had an indirect influence on
American literature through the writings of Wordsworth and
Kantwhose works were important to the New England
transcendentalist Ralph Waldo Emersonas well as on Unitarians
such as theologian William Ellery Channing. Rousseau and
Geneva: from the first discourse to the social contract, —
Voltaire et J.-J. Rousseau (French Edition), when the Swiss
authorities also proved unsympathetic to him—condemning both
Emileand also The Social Contract —Voltaire issued an
invitation to Rousseau to come and reside with him, commenting
that: "I shall always love the author of the 'Vicaire
savoyard' whatever he has done, and whatever he may do
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of his more well-known works is the one-act opera The Village
Soothsayercontaining the duet " Non, Colette n'est point
trompeuse " which was later rearranged as a standalone song by

Beethoven.
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